Athletics Day Reminder - Join Us for a Fun-Filled Day of Athletics!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to remind you about Our Lady's House Athletics Day, taking place next Friday, November 10th.
It promises to be a day filled with fun, competition, and teamwork. Here are the important details:

Date: Friday, November 10th
Location: Sprint athletics track, 1140 Aitken Boulevard, Craigieburn
Time: 9:30 am - 2:45 pm

Please ensure that your child arrives at school promptly, as the buses will be departing at 9:00 am. To create a
spirited atmosphere, students are required to wear their House color top and school hat. They should also
come prepared with plenty of energy for the day's events.

As the weather is expected to be warm, we strongly advise students to bring the following essentials to stay
comfortable throughout the day:

Sunscreen and school hat
A refillable water bottle

A nutritious snack

A packed lunch

We encourage all parents to join us at the event and cheer on our amazing athletes. The support of our
parents is always appreciated and motivates our students to perform their best.

During the Athletics Day, students will participate in a variety of athletic activities, fostering teamwork,
sportsmanship, and healthy competition. It promises to be a day full of excitement and memorable moments.

In order for your child to attend the Athletics Day, please ensure that you have approved the excursion on
Compass. If you have any questions or need assistance with this process, please do not hesitate to contact us
at awhitty@olps.vic.edu.au.

Thank you for your continued support, and let's make this Athletics Day an unforgettable experience for our
students.

Warm regards,
Anthony Whitty
Physical Education Teacher



